MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS of the SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn at 7:00 A.M. on September 21,1982. Chuck Jacobson presided.

Those in attendance were:

Chuck Jacobson	Jim McNatt	Owen Morris
Eill Webb	Bob Driver	Billy Burt
Charles Hartman	John Watson	Bob Wren
Ray Hooker	Walt Wicker	Joe Shirley

- 1) Bob Driver reported that Thomas Stauffer is approved for Rotary information for induction into the club.
- 2) Hartman read letter of resignation from Carlos Villagomez for business reasons. Accepted with regrets.
- 3) Jacobson read letter from Rotary Club of Port Elizabeth, South Africa. Letter stated that they will send a copy of club bulletin each month.
- 4) Bob Wren reported that members contributed \$96.00 and club \$34.00 for Rose Parade float.
- Ray Hooker reported on progress of the membership development committee. List of open classifications is being prepared and list of all members who have been dropped for past two (2) years.

Charles Hartman, Secretary